
  UPDATING LOCAL FLOOD INFORMATION 
 

 
LOCAL residents are being asked to 
help ground-truth updates to flood 
information as part of efforts to 
plan and prepare the region for 
future floods. 

Over recent months, a lot of work 
has been undertaken to date to 
update flood information with what 
was learned during the 2022 floods.  

Mallee CMA has worked with local 
government authorities and 
agencies to accurately map existing 
structures on public land that 
influence where floodwater may 
move, such as levees, elevated 
roads, railways and channels. 

Aerial imagery taken during the  

 

 
2022 floods and associated flood 
records Have also been used to map 
the areas inundated during the 
recent floods. 

Now it’s time to ask locals to share 
their knowledge and experiences. 
Topics up for discussion include 
local insights on levees on public 
land, as well as other information 
that will inform emergency 
management during floods.  

BE INVOLVED 

Community drop-in sessions are 
being held across the Mallee CMA 
region throughout May 2025. These 
drop-in sessions are a chance for 
locals to validate the updated flood  

 

 

information, identify anything has  
been missed, and share their 
experience of the 2022 floods. 

To stay up to date with planned 
community drop-in sessions, follow 
Mallee CMA on social media and 
visit www.malleecma.com.au 

You can also send us an email at 
info@malleecma.com.au or phone 
5001 8600. 

NEXT STEPS 

The information gathered will be 
added to existing information to 
improve the understanding of floods 
and updates to emergency 
management plans will be made. 

http://www.malleecma.com.au/
mailto:info@malleecma.com.au

